
Wraysbury Primary School is excited to 
announce a new venture in collaboration 

with:  

We all know how important it is to live 
healthy, active lives, and we are looking at 
a new way to support our children to learn and enjoy 
active games. Helping children to understand 

the rules of games, turn taking and supporting 
friends and team mates are key to successful 

lunchtimes. 

After the Easter break, ActiveSport Egham will be 
working with us at lunchtimes to provide fun and en-

gaging activities for all of the children. All Ac-
tiveSport coaches are fully trained and hold current 
DBS safeguarding certificates. They will be working 
closely with school staff to ensure your child is safe 

whilst they are enjoying themselves at lunchtime. This 
is fully funded by the school. 
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